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Our Ref: SST/HBr 
 
Tuesday 19th April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
RE: Advice for Ukrainian families on applying for a school place and accessing 
childcare in England. 
 

I would like to make you aware that the Department for Education have published some 

advice on the Education Hub for Ukrainian families on applying for a school place and 

accessing childcare. The article is available in both English and Ukrainian. As a school we 

welcome, in line with our admissions policy, Ukrainian children to the school as we do any 

other child from any other background.  

I hope the advice and guidance detailed within the link is of assistance to any relevant 

family. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Strickland 

Principal 
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